@

2 June 1978

Chris Rodrigues
Film Officer

South West Arts

23 Southernhay East
Exeter

EXQ 1QL

Dear Chris

In response to your letter of May 12 to David Curtis, the Artists
Films Committee considered the question of a second "Film-makers
on Tour South West" at its meeting on May 15. In principle the
comnittee are enthusiastic about the idea but were obviously unable
to make a recommendation without a more concrete proposal and budget.
The next meeting of the Committee is on Jume 30 and I think it would
be a good idea to put a more formalised application forward then as
there will not be another meeting before September. If it is possible
to get the information together we'd ideally like it by June 12 -
ridicuously short notice I know, but maybe you could ring me so we can
talk about it.

C ing the 1 plan you've put forward I think the basic y
outline is fine and it would seem that Rod Stoneman is a good choice
as organiser from what you say. One thing I can't quite
is your reference to a possible comsultancy fee to ICW as e
all clear what they would be comsulted about. Perhaps you cc

explain a little more.
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